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THE WHITt:: HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 30, l976 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 'RON NESSEN 

FROM: 

The attached letter from the KANSAS CITY STAR was 
returned in the outbox with the following ·notation: 

.. 
"Thank - ask if I could have five 
extra copies of August 9th editions. 11 

Please follow up with appropriate action. 

/ 

cc: Dick Cheney . . 

Digitized from Box C47 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 



THE KANSAS CITY STAR 

m~t Jan~a~ <!Jitu Qrimt~ 
(THE...,..,.,., KANSAS CITY STAR) 

1729 Grand Avenue • Kansas City. Missouri 64108 • (816) 421·1200 

THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN ••• -.-. 

August 13, 1 976 

President Gerald R. Ford 
Presidential Suite 
Crown Center Hotel 
Kansas City, Missouri 64108 

Dear Mr. President: 

Wel.come to Kansas City. We are glad you are here. 

You and your staff will receive daily. copies of The Kansas City Star 
and Times each day during the convention. 

We are sending you several souvenir copies of your "swearing in 
J, ceremonies" that were carried in the Main and Final editiqns of 

The Kansas City Star on August 9, 1974. I ~ought that you might 
like to have some extra copies. · 

I 

We have a substantial number of these issues and i£ you would like 
some additional copies, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

"Have a Nice Day." 

Sincerely, 

THE KANSAS CITY STAR 

JWW:es 
ulation Manager 




